
Eco Group News, Feb 2020. 

The Eco group has now met on three occasions and we thought it right to 

share with you the progress on certain plans. 

The major ongoing initiatives to date are:- 

Litter Picking, from time to time a few members of the group are engaging 

on litter picking activities.  You will also read of Jacqueline’s push to have 

a major litter pick this spring.  If you feel you can help with litter picking 

in the parish, please do let a member of the group know, you will be 

welcomed and all efforts no matter how small take us to a better place. 

EcoBricks, a few people have asked for guidance with these.  So we aim 

to have a small leaflet available shortly, this will reiterate the method of 

construction.  Rather than create a carbon footprint shipping them off, we 

feel we can save them within the church grounds and perhaps use them in 

a small project to illustrate their value. 

Tree Planting, Jacqueline has gained approval for trees to be planted in 

Greenfield Road park to provide some summer shade.  Waverley Borough 

Council are helping bring this to realisation. 

Rewilding, the group are pulling together to help messy church create 

small packets of wild flower seed and instructions for preparation and 

planting. 

St Peter’s Tramps have completed a second walk and more will be 

planned.  If you wish to join please let us know when we publish the dates, 

better still if you have ideas for routes let us know.  It is a wonderful 

activity allowing us to appreciate the creation and nature. 

Finally, some of you may know of Farnham Eco Cinema.  This group 

meet in Farnham Pottery on a Tuesday evening, bring and share supper 

and show a film with an ecological topic.  They can be followed on 

Facebook and dates of shows found on their page.  Just search for 

Farnham Eco-Cinema. 

St Peter’s church Eco team members:- 

Rev Jacqueline Drake-Smith, Paul Smith, Naomi Tyrie, Deborah Ling, 

Dierdre Major, Bridget Woods and Steven Knowles. 


